
June 2022 

Classmates, 

15 Year Reunion Recap 

12 classmates made the trip to Crawfordsville to celebrate our 15 year reunion earlier this month. 
We didn’t set any attendance records or win alumni chapel sing - but we had a great time along 
the way to a very respectable showing among the 5-to-60 year reunion classes. Lots of photos 
follow for your enjoyment/amusement. 

Annual Fund Deadline 

We can still improve our Annual Fund participation for 2021-2022! If you haven’t made a gift to 
Wabash (any amount) since before July 1, 2021, your participation is needed by this year’s 
deadline of June 30. Visit www.wabash.edu/giving/give for an easy form to participate. 

Fall at Wabash 

There will be plenty of opportunities to visit campus this fall, including six home football games 
in the new and very much improved Little Giant Stadium: 

Sept. 3 (vs. Hampden-Sydney) • Sept. 10 (vs. North Central) • Sept. 24 (vs. Denison) 
October 15 (vs. OWU) • October 29 (vs. Hiram) • November 5 (vs. Kenyon) 

Finally 

Remember to send a note to wabash07@gmail.com to update your contact information or to share 
an update with the class! 

Ross and John 

07RULEZ!
JUNE 2022

Big Bash 15 Year Reunion Recap
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mailto:wabash07@gmail.com


Officially in the books! Back Row: Ashley Stephen, Daniel Petrie, Jake Lundorf, Greg Strodtman, 
Brett Gann, Gabe Smith / Front Row: Ross Dillard, Steven Rhodes, James Jared, Kaizad Daruwala, 
John Meara, and Tony Caldwell 

Officially managed through both verses of “Old Wabash” at Alumni Chapel Sing 



 

Great family turnout! 

 
 

Mini reunions for the Phi Psi and Kappa Sigma pledge classes 
 

 
  

Despite Jake Lundorf creatively bellowing the fight song and Ross Dillard performing an “air 
raid” on stage, the judges could not be bothered to award us first, second, or even third place… 



 
                                 June 2012                                    June 2017 

 
June 2022 - Ashley Stephen and Steven Rhodes make it 3 for 3 class reunions!! 

 

Matt Tanney ’05, Director of Athletics, spoke at our class dinner, which also required our first 
“kids’ table” to accommodate the next generation of ’07 

 



 

 
Class Dinner 2022 hosted at TKE 

Classmate Update 

Nic Bitting ’07 writes: After three years with Merritt Woodwork, 
estimating estate level architectural interiors for some of the premier 
residential projects throughout the US, I am excited to share that I 
recently accepted a new role as Senior Estimator with Studio 431. 
Studio 431 is the custom environments division at Landscape Forms 
- we partner with landscape architects and commercial general 
contractors to craft world class outdoor environments. I'm excited to 
dig deeper into this niche of the AEC industry. It truly feels like I'm 
coming full circle as I combine the professional skill set I've 
developed over the years with the nature based mindset I cultivated 
in my sculptural work at Wabash. 

My partner Jess and I have been in Grand Rapids, MI for four years and we love living near 
Riverside Park - 180 acres along the Grand River. We're looking forward to warmer weather so 
we can start kayaking on the river again. In our search for sunshine we made it down to St. 
Thomas, USVI in late March - it was a revelation. The snorkeling was phenomenal, seafood was 
incredible, and the tropical breezes delightful. 




